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Sidney Minter on Title VII Protections for LGBT Employees

News

4.07.17


In conjunction with the landmark appeals court ruling extending Title VII protections to sexual

orientation, Attorney Sidney Minter was interviewed by Scott Fitzgerlad on WBT Radio.

Sidney, who has been following this decision closely, discussed how this ruling came to be.

To hear the interview, please visit WBT.
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